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24 April 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

RE. Change to School Day Times from September 2023 

Thank you to those who responded to our consultation about the school day.  

259 of you responded and overwhelmingly agree that we should move to 32.5 hours a week, as the 

following chart from the survey shows:  

 

 

 

The following charts show the breakdown of support for the two options for timings that we posed:  
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As more parents support the 8.45 to 3.15 option, we will swap to these times from September. A 

reminder that Crystal Club will be open as usual from 7.30am to 6pm every day for those that need 

wrap-around care outside of school hours.  

Gates will open at 8.40am to allow pupils five minutes to get to classrooms. Pupils will be marked 

late if they arrive after 8.55am.    

As we will have 420 pupils and parents going in and out at the same time, it will be essential to keep 

to the one way system around the grounds e.g. everyone to enter via the small blue gate by Early 

Years and leave via the big blue gate by Crystal Club.   

I hope by letting you know of this change a term in advance, that this gives you enough notice 

organise things before September.   

Kind Regards,  

 

Mrs Mackintosh 
Headteacher 


